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PG’s Summer Fayre: Tuesday 5th July 2022 at 3.30pm!  

Entrance is 20p and everyone is welcome. Please come along! Lots of people have done lots of work for 

us led by Mrs. Simpson and Miss Jackie and we say a huge thank you to you all. Many thanks for all your 

donations too – we really appreciate it! Thank you. There will be lots going on!  

The school fayre can only be accessed through the main entrance, so please do not try and access it 

from any other door and children must be brought round to the front not met in the hall.  

Attached to this newsletter is a price list and we do ask if you can please avoid bringing notes as we 

are limited on change.  If your child is in our after-school club and is a junior and you wish to take them 

to the fayre, please do not try and collect them from their classroom, but rather from the Dance 

Studio (from 3.15pm). We are unable to take children in after-school club to the fayre and they will 

need an adult to take them.  

Summer Fayre Cakes 

We would be most grateful for any cake donations towards the cake stall next Tuesday morning please. 

These can be homemade or shop bought.  

Raffle 

The raffle and ‘Name the Bear’ will be drawn during the fayre.   

Sports Day Dates 

Sports day is on Monday 11th July for all year groups in the morning from 9.15am. If it has been raining 

we would suggest brining a foldable chair or a small picnic blanket as the grass maybe wet. All children 

will need to arrive in their P.E. kit that day with their trainers on and with a water bottle please. If 

the sun is shining they should arrive to school with a sun hat and sun cream already applied please. 

Our School Leadership Team 

You might have noticed that Mr. Tranmer, Mrs. Mac or Mrs. Gardiner haven’t been in school today and 

that’s because they’ve been with Mrs. Tyrer! They have been working together on a professional 

development day, listening to inspirational people and thinking about next year at PG! It will be great 

to welcome Mrs. Tyrer back in September… and the others (on Monday!) of course!    

Another Mrs. Mac Appeal  

Mrs. Mac has asked if anyone has any ‘Happy Land’ figures that they would be happy to donate to school. 

Ours ‘disappear!’ If any can be returned or donated, that would be wonderful – thank you!  

Padiham on Parade  

Thanks to all the children and families who joined us for ‘Padiham on Parade’. It was great to see you 

there and thanks for coming along to ‘experience’ this wonderful event organised by your town. 

Padiham Green’s ‘Second Friday of the Month’ Food Bank Friday Support… is NEXT Friday!  

If you can and you would like to support this initiative, without any pressure, we will collect appropriate 

food items here. Collections from the Food Bank at the back of St. Leonard’s Church continue every 

Thursday at 5pm. Further info available from Rev. Kit: 07944 258477.  

And finally... It’s July! July!! I can’t believe we’re in July! Happy July everyone!  

God Bless! Mark Dixon, Headteacher 马克·迪克森 校长 (王大龙)  
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